Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Kupers, Jesse [JKupers@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 2:31 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Eastmont Auto Goodyear

There is nothing in the file about any tank other than the waste oil tank removed in 95.

Sorry.
Jesse

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org>
To: Kupers, Jesse

Sent: Tue May 04 08:59:10 2010

Subject: RE: Eastmont Auto Goodyear

Thank you.

Barb

From: Kupers, Jesse [mailto:JKupers@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 8:18 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Eastmont Auto Goodyear

| will look today.

Jesse Kupers
Senior Hazardous Materials Inspector

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2010 4:17 PM

To: Kupers, Jesse

Subject: Eastmont Auto Goodyear

Jesse,

As per my voicemail message on Friday | was hoping that you could look up the tank files for the Eastmont Auto
Goodyear located at 7250 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland. We have an open case but have been unable to find information
on the UST that was removed. There was one 500-gallon waste-oil tank that we do know about for a closed site, but I’'m
trying to find out information on other possible USTs at this site, perhaps one removed May 8, 1990. (Not the 5 at the
former Penney’s/Firestone site. I've attached a location map showing the Former Eastmont Auto.

Thanks for any information you can provide.

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm
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